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A very ‘warm’ welcome… 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another warm week at school…  
 
We have welcomed lots of parents and visitors to the school this week.  
 
On Tuesday we held a coffee morning where we talked about some ideas for fundraisers 
moving forward. Our next one will be part of our sports day. We will have, like we did next 
year, a few small stalls and games for the children (and adults). Rather than raise funds 
for school, this time we are going to donate any money raised to The Christie Charity. 
The Charity supports the development of cancer prevention, treatment, research and 
education through investment in staff, equipment, facilities and other support services. 
This will be our last Care in The Community project of this academic year. 
In September our new Friends of Huxley group will be organising events such as Family 
Fun Nights, Movie events, Bingo etc. Exciting times ahead. 
 
On Thursday we welcomed some of our new Reception starters again. They were lucky 
enough to get to hold our little chicks and once again had a lovely time getting to know 
their new class mates. We also welcomed parents at 2pm to our parent and staff training 
on Trauma Informed Practice. Thank you to all who attended. This was the first session 
on this and was just an Introduction to Trauma Informed Practice in schools. The 
presentation I shared is attached to this email.  
 
For those of you not on Facebook, I did have to post the other day about a fake 
Facebook profile that has been commenting on posts about our school on several groups 
online. This has been happening for a while now and the police are aware. Please can I 
ask if you ever have any concerns or queries, even if you are a prospective parent 
reading this newsletter online and not currently at our school, to contact us and we can 
make sure that you are correctly informed about our wonderful school. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
 
This week we have a SENCo coffee morning on Wednesday and on Thursday we have a 
Story Tent Event for current and new Reception children and parents. Please see timings 
in the diary dates section.  
 
Have a lovely weekend  
 
 
Many thanks 

Mrs Gourley 

Showbie show below… 
Lots of wonderful activities going on at home- well done! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 2023  

28th June SENCo Coffee Morning 

29th June- Current and new Reception 
children and parents event- Story Tents! 

8.45-11.45 for new parents 9.15-10.30 for 
current Reception Parents. 

6th July -SPORTS DAY and family fun! New 
reception starters welcome  

11th July- School reports out/ SATs results 
day Y6  

12th July- Cathedral Leavers event (Y6 pupils 
only) 

12th July- Wellbeing Event for all children 
(don’t want to ruin the surprise with too much 

detail!)  

13th July- Ukrainian Dance Workshops 

13th July  Stay and play for New starters 
(Reception 23-24) 8.45-11.45 

19th July –LEAVERS assembly- all welcome!  

20th- Last day of summer term for flexi’s 

21st July- Last day of summer term for full time 
pupils 2pm finish  

*These may later change, or new dates may 
be added-see messages or emails for 

updates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


